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18th June 2019 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 

Paperless Communications with Parents and Carers 

From June 2019 we will be adopting a paperless approach to communication with parents and carers, although paper 
copies can be made available in printed format, on request. 

We are taking this approach in order to reduce our environmental impact and to ensure that parents and carers receive 
information in a timely manner, through a variety of digital platforms. 

Letters to parents and carers will now be emailed and will also be made available on our website (within the ‘Letters 
Home’ section of the Parent Zone).  We will continue to use our text messaging service to send you reminders. 

Padgate Academy has both Facebook and Twitter accounts, which are used to provide information and updates and 
we encourage you to follow or like these pages, so you are notified of any updates. 

A wide range of information can be found on our website, from upcoming events including school holidays and inset 
days, to copies of letters home, policies and much more. 

A copy of this letter has been sent via email to all parents and carers and made available on our website.  If you have 
not received a copy by email, we may not have your correct email address.  We would also like to remind you that the 
SIMS Parent app is available to all parents and carers.  The app allows you to view your child’s information, such as 
attendance data, behaviour, homework reminders, data collection etc.   

As we are changing our way of communicating with you, it is really important that we always have your up to date 
mobile number and email address, therefore if you do change them, please let us know as soon as possible. 

If you have not received a copy of this letter by email, do not have access to the Parent App or if you have recently 
changed any of your contact details, please let us know your correct information by sending us an email to 
info@padgateacademy.co.uk, so that you continue to receive communications from us.   

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs M Barclay 
Principal 
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